
NEW POLICE OFFICER 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

BROOKINGS POLICE DEPARTMENT 

The Police Department is excited to welcome Devon Isler as a new 

Police Officer! 

Devon just graduated from South Dakota State University with a 

bachelor's degree in natural resources law enforcement and a 

minor in criminal justice.  

He previously worked at Daktronics here in Brookings as a line 

lead. When not working, Devon enjoys hunting, fishing, golfing, 

and altogether being outdoors.  

Welcome again Police Officer Isler! 

sdoremus@cityofbrookings-sd.gov

605-697-8660

Police Officer Devon Isler 
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